Friday, January 25, 2008
To Whom It May Concern:
Name will be attending the National Gay & Lesbian Task Force Creating Change Conference in Kansas City, Missouri, departing Thursday, November 9th and returning Sunday, November 12th.  She is attending this conference on behalf of the LGBTA Student Resource Center, a division of Student Affairs at the Pennsylvania State University.  If you have questions or require additional information, please contact me at your convenience.  

Thank you for your support of student leadership and professional development!

Name
Director, LGBTA Student Resource Center

The Pennsylvania State University
